OIL AND GAS REGULATORY AUTHORITY

*******

	CORRIGENDUM



SALE OF MOTOR VEHICLES
This is with reference to OGRA Notice for sale of motor vehicles/published in the “The News”, Islamabad and “Jang”, Rawalpindi, of 5th & 6th February, 2006 respectively. The vehicles can be inspected from February 18, 2006 to March 01, 2006 instead of February 28 and March 01, 2006 per the above –referred notice. Other terms and conditions shall remain the same.
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